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Are you having problems with missing teeth? 
Gaps caused by lost teeth have an obvious impact on your appearance, and they can also make 
eating and speaking difficult. Having gaps can be not only inconvenient, but can make you feel 
awkward and the resultant restricted diet can reduce your quality of life and nutritional intake. You 
may have resigned yourself to putting up with gaps or removable dentures, which can come loose or 
be uncomfortable if they rub. If you would like to simplify your life, improve your appearance and 
benefit from a having a full set of teeth, then you may like to consider dental implants.  We are 
proud of our experience of fitting implants so that you can eat and speak easily again. 
 
How does the process work? 
Having fully functioning teeth again may sound too good to be true, but when you choose to have 
dental implants with us, then it really is possible. The implants are small metal screws that are 
placed into the jaw during a minor operation. When they have stabilised, due to the bones and 
blood vessels of the jaw meshing around them, they are used as a secure base for replacement 
teeth. The healing process takes a few months but we can fit temporary teeth so that you are not 
left with gaps during that time. 

Love your smile again 
When you choose dental implants with us, you will find that they function just like natural tooth 
roots so are stable and hidden beneath the gum. Your replacement teeth are made to match the size 
and tone of any remaining teeth and to complement the shape of your mouth so your new look will 
be improved but very natural. Having a full set of teeth with no gaps not only gives you a more 
beautiful smile, but also provides your cheeks with support from the inside to prevent sagging. If you 
take good care of your new teeth, having dental implants is a stable, lasting solution to missing 
teeth. 
If you wish to discuss the options of dental implants, please ask any member of staff for more 
information or speak to our reception staff to book an appointment with Chris. 
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Staff News 

Our dentist Katie will be working with us on a Friday morning from October as well as Wednesday. 

Andy has completed his Diploma in Endodontics (root canal) – CONGRATULATIONS! , his is now 

going on to study for his masters degree. Andy will be seeing the majority of root canal treatments 

within our own practice so it may be that your dentist will refer you to Andy should you require a 

root canal treatment. He will also be treating patients referred in from other practices.  

 

 

Just a reminder about our loyalty scheme – recommend a friend and receive an M&S voucher!  

 

Please can patients keep us up to date with contact details as we send complementary emails and 

text reminders. 

 

 

Christmas Holidays opening hours  

Monday 25th December –closed 

Tuesday 26th December – closed  

REOPEN – Wednesday 27th December – 8am  

                   Thursday 28th December –    8am 

                   Friday 29th December –         8am  

CLOSED – Monday 1st January  

REOPEN Tuesday 2nd January –               8am  

 

 

Remember you can follow us on Facebook and twitter for all the latest updates/special offers and 

also on our website www.greensidedentalcare.co.uk. 

We hope you enjoy your visit with us and would be grateful if you would kindly rate/review us on 

either of these social media pages.  
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